UNION GAP CITY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF UNION GAP, WASHINGTON

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held regarding
the 2026 Preliminary Budget on Monday, October 27, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., or as
soon thereafter as possible. The public hearing will be held at Union Gap City Hall,
located at 102 W. Ahtanum Rd., Union Gap, WA.

All interested persons may attend and will be given the opportunity to provide
written and oral comments concerning the 2026 Preliminary Budget. Comments
may be submitted to the City Clerk at Lynette.Bisconer@uniongapwa.gov by mail
to P. O. Box 3008, Union Gap, Washington 98903 prior to 5:00 p.m. on October
27, 2025.

DATED this 10th day of October 2025.

Eyette Bisconer, City Clerk



